

NR_key_name: 2C599995ADC26883852561F000522E9A
SendTo: All
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 07/05/1995
DisplayDate_Time: 1:09:16 PM
ComposedDate: 07/05/1995
ComposedDate_Time: 10:57:39 AM
Subject: Update on CIA appeal
I just spoke with Bob Ettinger about the status of the CIA's decisionmaking regarding the possible appeal to the President. Bob said that the DCI is still awaiting information from the DO. The DO is now compiling information for the DCI's staff. Once that is completed, the DCI staff will decide whether to recommend to the DCI that the CIA appeal to the President. The DCI staff expects to have the information by today or tomorrow.Stay tuned.
Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: